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Hello,  

I am writing with concerns about the possibility of a rollback of Advanced Clean Truck 

rules.  I live in Linnton above highway 30 and diesel fumes are a big concern for me 

as I raise two kids.  We are exposed to more and more environmental toxins every 

day so we need to be moving forward towards mitigating our risks, not backwards.  

Please think about the future and cleaner air is such an important part of that.   

Thank you, 

Erica Lurie  


